
John F. Harkness, Jr.
Executive Director

The Florida Bar
The Gateway Center

1000 Legion Place, Suite 1625
Orlando, Florida 3280f -1050

December 2,2014

(407) 42s-0473
www.FLORIDABAR.org

Ms. Elena Sassower
Post Offrce Box 8101

White Plains, NY 10602

Re: Unlicensed Practice of Law Investigation of Elena sassower

Case No. 20153035(18A)

Dear Ms. Sassower:

Please give us your written position concerning the attached correspondence from David Baum.

I would appreciate receiving your written response no later than twenty (20) days from the date

of this letter. Responses should not exceed twenty-five (25) pages and may refer to any

additional documents or exhibits that are available on request. A reply from you will assist my

office in determining whether this is a matter which should be referred to an unlicensed practice

of law committee. Arry r"rporse by you will become apartof the UPL record in this matter and

become accessible to the public upon closure of the case.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

ffl***;: "t {;*P*"*t

Ghunise L. Coaxum
Bar Counsel
UPL Department, Orlando
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Enclosure
cc: David Baum


